
Robinson, Johanna

From: Lange, Riley
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 1:46 PM
To: Stickney, Matt
Cc: Robinson, Johanna
Subject: Re: POLICY REVIEW: PPE update

Thank you!

Riley Lange
613-795-7905

On May 19, 2020, at 1:41 PM, Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca> wrote:

Small edits below.

From: Lange, Riley <Riley.Lange@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 12:24 PM
To: Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpnn.gc.ca>
Cc: Robinson, Johanna <Johanna.Robinson@pnno-cpm.gc.ca>
Subject: POLICY REVIEW: PPE update

Hi Matt - We've drafted the following posts based on the PM's remarks this morning. Do you
have any edits or concerns? Thank you!

Update on personal protective equipment: We've doubled our inventory of surgical masks and
face shields. And hundreds of thousands of hospital gowns, glasses, face shields, and swabs will
be delivered to provinces and territories in the coming weeks.

We're also working to make sure as much of this equipment as possible can be produced right
here in Canada. We now have 15 contracts across the country to make hospital gowns. And
Montreal's @Samuelsohn1923 will start making deliveries by the end of the month.

Riley Lange
613-795-7905
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